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Classroom News
We had so much fun in October learning more about our classmates, pumpkins, spiders, 

owls and many other things associated with fall and Halloween.
In November we will be sharing some favorite nursery rhymes, learning about 

transportation, space, and of course celebrating Thanksgiving!

Character Trait
We will be focusing on the character trait of thankfulness in November. We will be 

spending time talking about and modeling what it means to be thankful.

Parent Night
Please join us on Monday, November 5th from 6:00-6:45pm for Parent Night. This night 
is designed to give you a glimpse of what goes on in our classroom daily. It is a special 

time at school for just you and your preschooler. No siblings please.



Donuts with the Director
Congratulations Zara Rosner and family for winning the Donuts with the Director 

raffle at the Fall Festival! We will enjoy this yummy donut snack and a fun story with 
Miss Missi on November 7th! Thank you, Zara! 

Outside Play 
We will continue to play outside at the end of our school day until the Thanksgiving 

Break. When we return to school after the break, we will begin our day on the 
playground. You will receive more information about this before Thanksgiving.

Please have your child dressed for 30 minutes of outside play. We would appreciate it 
if your child has mittens and not gloves for the playground. Mittens are much easier 
for the children to put on themselves. This helps to ease frustration and gives them 

success with their self-help skills. Thank you! Please be sure that all of your child’s 
outerwear is labeled. Also, when it becomes boot weather please make sure they have 

a pair of shoes or slippers in their bag to change into. Thank you!



NAEYC Conference- No School

Mayflower Preschool will be closed November 14-16 to allow the preschool staff time to 
attend the NAEYC Annual Conference. If you have any questions, please let 

us know!

Thanksgiving
After spending time learning about thankfulness and about Thanksgiving, we will 

celebrate the holiday in class on Monday, November 19th.
We have the following student’s families signed up to help with items for the 

celebration. Thanks!
Thanksgiving Theme Paper Products (sm. plates & napkins)- Eliana

Muffins- Mia
Drink Boxes- Emmy

A big thank you goes out to everyone who helped make our Halloween party today so 
much fun!

There will be no school on November 21st for Thanksgiving Break. We hope it is a 
memorable time for your family. We are thankful for each of your very special 

children!


